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04th February, 2025 
 
To, 
The Listing Department                                                                                                                
The Metropolitan Stock Exchange of India Limited, 
205(A), 2nd floor, Piramal Agastya 
Corporate Park, Kamani Junction, 
LBS Road, Kurla (West),Mumbai- 400070 
MSEI Symbol: BCL 

To,                                    
The Listing Department                                                                             
The BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai-400001 
Scrip Code: 539621 
 

 
Subject: Outcome of the Board Meeting of held on 04th February, 2025 
 
Dear Sir(s), 
 

This is to inform you that the meeting of Board of Directors of BCL Enterprises Limited (“the 

Company”) held today i.e. Tuesday, 04th February, 2025, considered, approved and took on 

record the Un-Audited Financial Results of the Company along with the Limited Review Report of 

the Statutory Auditor for the quarter and nine-months ended on 31st December, 2024 pursuant to 

the provisions of Regulation 33 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 

Regulations, 2015. 

 
The said Board Meeting was commenced at 02:00 P.M. and concluded at 03:00 P.M. 
 
This is for your information and records. 
 
Thanking You, 
For BCL Enterprises Limited 
 
 

      

 

Mahendra Kumar Sharda  

(Managing Director) 

DIN: 00053042 

Address: 510, Arunachal Building, 19, 

Barakhamba Road, New Delhi-110001 

 
Enclosed:  

1. Un-audited Financial Results for the quarter year ended on 31st December, 2024. 
2. Limited review report for the quarter and nine-months ended 31st December, 2024. 
3. Statement of no deviation under regulation 32 of the SEBI (listing Obligations and 

Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015.  
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UNDERTAKING FOR STATEMENT OF DEVIATION/VARIATIONS FOR PROCEEDS OF 
PUBLIC ISSUE. RIGHTS ISSUE, PREFERENTIAL ISSUE. OUALIFIED INSTITUTIONS 
PLACEMENT (QIP) ETC 
 

This is to inform you that Regulations 32 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements), Regulations 2015 is not applicable for the quarter ended on 31st December, 

2024 as the Company has not raised any funds by way of Public issue, Right issue, 

Preferential issue, Qualified Institutions Placement (QIP) in the said quarter. Therefore the 

circular issued by SEBI vide no. CIR/CFD/CMD1/162/2019 dated 24th December, 2019, 

describing the format on Statement of Deviation or variation in utilization of funds raised by 

way of such issue is also not applicable to the Company.   

 

Thanking you, 

For BCL Enterprises Limited 
 

      

 

     Mahendra Kumar Sharda  
(Managing Director) 
DIN: 00053042 
Off. Add.: 510, Arunachal Building, 19,    Place: New Delhi 
Barakhamba Road, New Delhi-110001    Date: 04/02/2025 
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